Notes from the American Tiny House Association

Directors Meeting, June 21, 2015
Attendees: Robert Reed, Elaine Walker

Discussed: 

1. Annual meeting and elections: 

· We discussed possibly moving the annual meeting to Sunday August 2nd at 6 pm, as a weeknight may not be convenient for many members. Elaine would be unable to attend, but can send the financial report ahead of time for Elizabeth to present.

· In our next meeting, we'll test the polling tool within GotoWebinar.

· We discussed proxy voting. I created a web based form for voting and will add an ability to assign a proxy via the form.  

Action Items:

1. Robert will contact Bill, Andrew and Elizabeth about the possibility of moving the annual meeting from the 4th to the 2nd of August. 

2. Robert will check with Bill about other potential director-nominees.

3. Robert will check with Will about his interest in running for a director position.

4. Elaine will send Robert the draft of the web based form for voting. 

5. No update on the bank account document that Elaine had snail mailed to Andrew. 

6. Robert will send out a GoToWebinar invitation to the other directors for next Sunday. 

Potential Agenda for the Annual Meeting
1. Opening remarks from President William Rockhill: what we've accomplished to date

2. Vice President Robert Reed: tiny house advocacy and goals for the future

3. Andrew Heben: additional goals for the future?

4. Annual Report, Treasurer Elizabeth Roberts: number of members, money received & spent. (Elaine will prepare a PowerPoint slide to include with Robert's.)

5. Vote on lowering membership dues

6. Election of directors: 

· report on votes cast earlier via email and web form

· live voting during the meeting

· announcement of new directors

7. Election of officers:

· vice-president

· treasurer 

· secretary

· development director

· director of the state chapter leaders

Next Directors Meeting Sunday, June 28 at 7 pm EST

Next State Chapter Leader's Meeting Annual meeting
